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Mission Statement 
The Spring-Ford Music Association, Inc. has been organized for the 

purpose of promoting and supporting the instrumental and vocal 
music program of the Spring-Ford Area School District. 

Director Report:  
     Annette (MS Color Guard) 
 • Won Chapters 3 years in a row. 
 • Second place at championships in Wildwood. 
 • Will be performing at the 6th grade social on May 27 @ 3pm. 

 Mrs. Jennings 
 • Hershey trip was a great success...all performing groups received a rating of 

Excellent and did an outstanding job with their performances. 
 • The MS will be in the Royersford Memorial Day Parade on May 30th.  
 • Jazz ensemble and string orchestra will be performing for the honor social 

on Tuesday May 24th and the marching band will be performing for the 6th 
grade ice cream social on May 27th.    

 •  
 Mr. Westlake 
 • Elementary bands have started their concert season 
 • Recruiting for next year's beginners will take place May 31st , June 1,2. 

Parent meeting is June 8. 
 • Thank you to Mr. Tobin for volunteering to man our percussion area on Wed. 

June 8. 
 •  
Officers Report: 
 President...Everyone is encouraged to attend the upcoming school board 
and work session meetings due to decisions that will be made .  
 • May 18th, HS Colorguard and Percussion have started limited rehearsals, 

check the schedules 
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 • May 25, the HS will perform at Zion Lutheran Church Memorial Day 
Service. 

 • Fran Ryan has resigned as Vice President. Nominations will be accepted 
until next meeting where voting will occur to replace Fran for the remaining 
month of his office.  Contact Becky Leonard or Dan Rowe if you have 
someone you want to nominate.  Voting will take place at the June meeting. 

 •  
 Treasurer...Report was reviewed. This does not include the Reading Phillies 
Ticket sales. 

 Secretary...Minutes are on web site and have been approved for the month 
of April 2016. 

 Assistant Treasure...Was not in attendance 

Committee Reports: 
 Concessions..Beth Studt will be taking over concessions. 
We will need volunteers for graduation night.  
 •  
 Ways and Means 
 • Adult only Beef & Beverage will be on May 21st. It will be held in 

Collegeville at the old Moreheads Catering. Seats are limited. Must be 21 to 
attend.  Donations are being accepted for a basket of cheer raffle.  Tickets 
are $25.00 each.  

 • Waiting for the check from the Reading Phillies. 
 • Vendor Bingo May 20, 2016. Tickets will be sold prior to this event so they 

know how many people to expect however you may just show up at the door 
and tell them you are with the band and we will get your admission money. 
This is a family event.  

 • At our June meeting another person from a fund raising company will be 
here to present their product to give us new ideas. 

New Business 
 • End of year banquet will be June 3. Stay tuned for more information.  

Next meeting will be June 14th in the HS band room at 7:30pm 

  


